
From: Ron Willoughby [mailto:ronw@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 4:40 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Good afternoon, 
      I am urging you to require Northern Pass to bury the entire line or abandon the project.  The recent 
flip flop by Colebrook and the Balsams Resort is obviously one more attempt by Northern Pass to "buy"  
support for their project.  Without being redundant about all of the reasons against an above ground 
transmission line (they are all still 
valid) I think the fact that NP has to pay absurd money to landowners, clubs, towns, and private 
businesses to get their support speaks volumes.  Money talks.  What a pity, because after it goes 
through with all of its attendant evils, it is too late.  There has never been a proposed project in our state 
that has engendered such overwhelming opposition.  Yet, it will probably become reality because of the 
root of all evil- money! 
Ron Willoughby 
North Haverhill, NH 
603-787-2060 
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